Allen, Amber

From: Nathan Wilkes

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 10:52 AM

To: Sadowsky, Steve; PAZ Preservation

Subject: Opposed to demolition of 1007 Chicon St, 78702 (PR-21-160810)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

| wanted to voice objection to the demolition of this traditional style house in our neighborhood that is part of what
keeps our neighborhood character and affordability. Renovation and addition would be a much preferred approach. The
house appears to be stud framed and in decent condition for its age as opposed to board and batton style. Builders and
investors often buy houses here assuming that they can be torn down to yield maximum profits.

Thanks for the consideration,
Nathan Wilkes
2006 East 9th Street

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





